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Extension of deadline: Questionnaire/request for input in relation to General Assembly resolution 68/268 

The Secretariat presents its compliments to all Permanent Missions to the United Nations Office at Geneva and has the honour to inform them that, further to its note verbal dated 16 December 2021 requesting input in relation to the implementation of General Assembly resolution 68/268 (attached for ease of reference), and in view of the limited number of responses received, the deadline to respond to the request for input has been extended to 18 February 2022. 
Please submit the responses to ohchr-tbs@un.org  in digital or electronic formats accessible to persons with disabilities, for example, Word or text formats. The responses will be posted as received on the following OHCHR webpage: 
http://www.ohchr.org/EN/HRBodies/HRTD/Pages/TBStrengthening.aspx
The Secretariat avails itself of this opportunity to renew to all Permanent Missions to the United Nations Office at Geneva the assurances of its highest consideration. 
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